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After an enforced break due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the annual CIHT Northern Ireland 
Study Tour is returning and will be to Glasgow. Glasgow is a very walkable city, being 
compact and easy to get around and there has been significant investment in transport, and 
particularly active travel, in recent years meaning there is plenty to see and do. 
 
Travel will be via ferry and coach, departing Belfast on the morning of Wednesday 15th 
May, arriving in Glasgow early-afternoon.  
 
After lunch we plan to have a tour of Glasgow Central Station, where we will be given a 
behind the scenes look at the station, walking in subterranean passageways beneath 
Glasgow’s streets and visiting railway vaults that drove Glasgow’s industrial expansion. We 
will also hear tales of the famous and infamous who have travelled the tracks and stood on 
the platforms of Glasgow Central Station.  
 

 
 
The first day will be concluded with a meal in the city centre. 
 
On Day 2 we plan to start with a site visit to the Govan to Partick Bridge, a new 
fabricated steel cable stayed opening swing bridge that is currently under construction, with 
Farrans as main contractor.  
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Following lunch, we will receive presentations from Glasgow City Council firstly on the 
Glasgow Avenues project, an ambitious plan aimed at improving connections between 
the city centre and communities on the edge of the centre, and secondly on their Ultra-
Smart Cycle System, which uses award-winning technology to help a local Bike Bus 
ensure a large group of children can safely cross a very busy junction on their route to 
school. After returning to the hotel, we will meet again for an evening meal in the city 
centre. 
 
Friday morning will be free time, allowing some time to explore Glasgow at your leisure, 
departing around noon to return by coach to Cairnryan and on to Belfast, arriving back in 
Belfast on Friday evening. 
 
The maximum total cost will be £425 per person, or £650 for a couple, including travel from 
Belfast, bed and breakfast accommodation in the Radisson Blu hotel, transport and tours. 
 
If you wish to join the tour, please complete your registration online at the link below as 
soon as possible, and certainly before Thursday 29th February 2023. A deposit of £150 
per person will be required to book your place, with the balance due no later than Friday 
5th April.  
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I hope that this year proves to be the re-establishment of regular study tours as I’m aware 
they have in the past been a high point of the calendar for many. 
 
Michael Bell 
Chair CIHT NI 
Email: michael.d.bell@aecom.com  
07436 897066 
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